
 

Mr Robin Jackson, 
Managing Director, 
UK Travel Designers Ltd., 
19 The Mall, Bromley, 
Kent, 
BR1 1TT  
           6th July 2015 
 
 
Ref:  Musical Youth Foundation – Bucket Collection Receipt 2015 
 
 
Dear Robin, 
 
Thank you again for inviting the Musical Youth Foundation to benefit from the recent Gala Concert at 
Christ Church Cathedral in Dublin. We were delighted to attend your event which was very well 
managed from start to finish. The performances from the young people were excellent, we were very 
impressed with every aspect. 
 
I’m delighted to report that everyone was very generous and as a result we collected a total of 
€338.96 + £5. and $4. which we will convert when making a lodgement this week.  

 
For your reference our charity number is #18624 and the Musical Youth Foundation is Revenue 
approved for donations under Section 848A Taxes Consolidation Act 1997. 
 
Thank You for your support of our mission to provide every child in Ireland with access to a musical 

education and all its many associated benefits. The funds raised will be used to ensure our “Guitars for 
Kids” programme can continue to assist over 100 vulnerable young people in Dublin City during 2015. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you require any further details! 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
  
___________ 
Chris Maher  
Founder & CEO 
Mobile: +353 (0) 87 603 1022 
Email: chris@soul.ie  
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